
Poots opens £850,000 Adventure Play
Trail in Gosford Forest Park

Rural Affairs Minister Edwin Poots MLA has attended the official opening of
the Adventure Play Trail in Gosford Forest Park at Markethill.

Publication of DfI Driver, Vehicle,
Operator, and Enforcement Statistics
2020-21 Quarter Two

The DfI Driver, Vehicle, Operator, and Enforcement Statistics 2020-21 Quarter
Two report, containing statistics for July to September 2020, is now
available.

Spending Review doesn’t provide
foundation for economic recovery –
Murphy

Finance Minister, Conor Murphy has responded to the Comprehensive Spending
Review outcome announced today by the Chancellor.

Poots welcomes major step in the UK
becoming an independent coastal state

Fisheries Minister Edwin Poots MLA has welcomed the introduction of
legislation that puts in place the process by which NI fishermen should
benefit from future fishing opportunities.
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Love Dundee Local!

Businesses in Dundee are being invited to join the new ‘Love Dundee Local’
service, which helps local companies to serve local people.

The service, website and mobile app have been developed by the Dundee and
Angus  Chamber  of  Commerce,  Dundee  City  Council  and  key  private  sector
providers to support businesses across sectors.

Local businesses, including shops, pubs, restaurants, bars, and independent
drinks merchants have played a key role in their communities throughout the
pandemic by safely providing food and drink, gifts, household goods, and
other products to families, people on the shielding list and others.

These businesses are now being given the opportunity to join the ‘Love Dundee
Local’ service to offer food, drinks and other products for collection or
delivery, in a new way.

This is an excellent initiative and you can find out more here.

http://www.government-world.com/love-dundee-local/
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